
From: Zafar, Marzia
Sent: 3/22/2014 10:29:18 AM

Cherry, Brian K (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=BKC7); 
Bottorff, Thomas E (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=TEB3)

To:

Cc:
Bee:
Subject: Great team 

Good Morning,
This past week we had three days of workshops to try to develop regulatory processes that will 
allow us to define, acquire, and disseminate risk-based information that will support decision 
making and bring more focus on safety (R. 13-11-006).

I just wanted to recognize the great team that PG&E brought into the workshops. It seems that 
PG&E is certianly leading the Cal IOUs in creating an internal system for risk based decision 
making. As the facilitator I very much appreciated the expertise that PG&E brought into these 
workshops.

The whole team starting with Shelly and Janaize gave us a very convincing showing of how we 
can make the process more effective and efficient.

Best Regards,

M. Zafar
zaf@cpuc.ca.gov/415-703-1997
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